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From: Charles Wasenmiller [wasenmiller@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 11:20 PM
To: nprm@ttb.gov

To:

Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division

Attention Notice No. 15

Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau 

I feel the Eola Hills Winery has earned its name and deserves not to have it stolen from them.  They have 
built their reputation world wide and should be recognized for it, not penalized.  I live in the Willamette 
Valley and hope not to see my local vineyard changed.                                           ������������

Sincerely,

Charles Wasenmiller

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Enjoy MSN 8 patented spam control and more with MSN 8 Dial-up Internet Service. Try it FREE for one month! 


